To:                 Hide-A-Way Hills Club Members

 

From:              Jim Krygier, on behalf of the HAH Management Committee

 

Date:               November 25, 2014

 

Subject:           Lake of the Four Seasons Dam/ Remediation Progress Report

As reported earlier in November, our two engineering firms, 2LMN and Terracon, submitted the results of the recent borings and diagnostic instruments along with an analysis of the global stability of the LOFS dam. On November 17th, representatives from these two firms and Hide-A-Way Hills Club met with representatives from the Ohio Department of Natural Resources (ODNR).

Handled via teleconference, the meeting included HAH representatives: Board President Jim Lloyd, Board Vice President Greg Ptacin, General Manager Randy Swetnam, and Jim Krygier, head of the HAH Management Committee.  2LMN was represented by Curt Shonk and Keith Rowe, Terracon by Eugene Geiger, and the ODNR Dam Safety Program by Pete George, Doug Evans, Mia Kannick and Dan Murphy.
At the meeting, ODNR requested some additional analysis from our engineering firms. This was anticipated since we had scheduled the meeting to ensure that we are working in concert with them to expedite the eventual development of an acceptable remediation plan.  We received valuable information from the meeting that we can use to move the project along.  2LMN and Terracon will now provide the additional reports requested by ODNR.

We will keep you posted as the project progresses and more information becomes available.

Please remember that previous updates and reports are available on our website www.hideawayhillsclub.com under the Members tab.
 

